
 

 

 
 

Press Release 
 
Milan, 27th September 2005 - In connection with reports  in today’s papers, Autogrill S.p.A. (Milano: 
AGL IM) wishes to state that the  management has never taken into consideration or evaluated any 
possibility of a  leveraged management buy-out. Nor has the Company’s Board of Directors been  
analyzing any initiatives regarding new acquisitions.   
 


